
Dear Food Pantry Manager:

Below is a boilerplate press release you may want to use to announce that, as a member of AmpleHarvest.org, you invite gardeners to donate fresh food to help in the COVID-19 crisis.
The AmpleHarvest.org logo is available for use in your press announcement or for use on your web site:

NOTE: Use of the AmpleHarvest.org logos are exclusively limited to print or electronic announcements or web sites communicating that the food pantry or similar institution has registered with and/or joined AmpleHarvest.org.  Any other use of the AmpleHarvest.org logo are prohibited without prior written approval.  Use of the AmpleHarvest.org logos by any organization does not imply approval of, or certification by AmpleHarvest.org.  Use of the logos is revocable by AmpleHarvest.org at any time by written or electronic request to the organization using it.  The logos are the property of AmpleHarvest.org Inc., and are subject to U.S. and international Intellectual Property Rights laws.
Please note that the proper name of the organization and program is “AmpleHarvest.org”.  Please do not use “ample harvest” (two words) as it is likely to confuse readers.

We would appreciate it if you would forward a copy (info@AmpleHarvest.org of your finished PR release when you send it to the media.

Thank you
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Of interest to editors and journalists covering: COVID-19, Hunger in America, Food Waste, Gardening, Sustainable Communities, Food Issues and Climate Change.  Additional media information is available at http://www.ampleharvest.org/presskit  
{NAME OF PANTRY} INVITES NEARBY GARDENERS TO DONATE FOOD FROM THEIR GARDEN TO HELP END HUNGER
Gardeners Across America Are Preparing To Help Their Community By Donating Their Surplus Harvest This Year.
{City/State} – {Date}
{Name of Food Pantry} is pleased to announce that it welcomes donations of freshly harvested food from local home and community gardeners thanks to its participation in AmpleHarvest.org - a nationwide nonprofit enabling growers to find and engage with a local food pantry.

With one out of six American families relying on food pantries to help feed them, the pantries often have a hard time meeting the demand – especially with the increased need resulting from the COVID-19 crisis.
AmpleHarvest.org, an 11 year old program connects the nation’s gardeners with a nearby food pantries. They are encouraging gardeners to enlarge their garden (if they have the space) and grow more than ever – explicitly for donation.
Food pantries almost never have access to fresh food, and now with an increase in health issues due to the crisis, the access to nutritious food is more critical than ever. 
Once gardeners in {Town/State} start harvesting from their garden, they should visit AmpleHarvest.org to connect with{Name of Food Pantry}. There they will find the address and the ideal donation day(s) and time(s). It is important for the gardener to call the food pantry first to discuss the planned drop off, both to make sure that the food pantry is open, and to help assure that social distancing protocols are used. Important COVID-19 safety information on harvesting is also provided for the grower.

According to AmpleHarvest.org founder and CNN Hero Gary Oppenheimer, “Today, we know that the nation’s gardeners grow enough surplus to feed 28 million people and that most, given the opportunity, are eager to do so. AmpleHarvest.org is making that work in more than 4,100 communities across all 50 states, including at {Name of Food Pantry} in {Town/State}”. 

Today, this is about helping the food pantries during the COVID-19 crisis, but we know that when this is long behind us, the nation’s gardeners will continue to donate their surplus bounty to the food pantries, helping to assure that their neighbors in need are provided the most tasty and nutritious food available.” noted Oppenheimer.
About {Name of Pantry}

{Any additional desired information about the Pantry goes here}
About AmpleHarvest.org Inc.
AmpleHarvest.org (www.AmpleHarvest.org) is a nationwide 501(c)3 hunger/food waste nonprofit, in partnership with Google, the USDA, National Gardening Association,  Feeding America and their member food banks, enabling millions of growers across America to share their surplus garden bounty with a local food pantry. 
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